
Shepherd's Voice 

SV. 2/2021 

Dear Fathers, Brothers, Sisters and dear people & the well wishers of Chanda, 

Thy Kingdom Come! 

We are still in the menace of Pandemic Covid-19. Regrettably there has been a huge surge in 

the number of cases in India and half of them are in the State of Maharashtra. We shall 

continue to co-operate with all guidelines of the Government so as to keep the Pandemic 

under control. To a great extent we have learned to live with the pandemic. However each of 

us must do our best to control the spread of the pandemic. This is our moral obligation to 

protect our people and ourselves. I urge you to please continue to follow Covid-19 

appropriate protocol: wearing mask, sanitizing and social distancing. I encourage everyone of 

you to get vaccinated as soon as you can. Please keep following the action plans for Harith 

Varsh and the Year of St. Joseph. 

"Divided tongues, as of fire, appeared among them, and a tongue rested on 

each of them. All of them were filled with the Holy Spirit and began to speak 

in other languages, as the Spirit gave them ability" (Acts 2:3-4). 

Wishing everyone of you the Feast of Pentecost 

Your Shepherd in the Lord 

 

† Ephrem Nariculam 

Bishop, Diocese of Chanda 


